
 
 
                             
                             
  
  

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

         

Wyoming Department of Education 
122 W. 25th St., Ste. E200 

Cheyenne, WY 82002 
307-777-7675 

Brian Schroeder – Superintendent of Public Instruction 

MEMORANDUM NO. 2022–023 

TO: School District Superintendents 
Curriculum Coordinators 
High School Principals 
High School Counselors 
Wise Coordinators 
High School Registrars 

FROM: Kari Eakins, Chief Policy Officer 

DATE: February 28, 2022 

SUBJECT: New Time for Hathway Scholarship Online Orientations 

NEW TIME FOR HATHAWAY SCHOLARSHIP ONLINE 
ORIENTATIONS 
The Wyoming Department of Education’s Hathaway Team will hold online orientations at 10 a.m. 
on the second Tuesday of every month. The orientation is for those new to the program or for 
those who want a content refresher. Legislature updates will be included. Sessions will last about 
45 minutes. 

All sessions will be conducted virtually. At the end of each session, attendees who are still in the 
meeting will be entered into a drawing for a “Hathaway Swag Bag.” All district personnel are 
invited to participate. 

Interested personnel should sign up here. 

For more information, contact Madison Lacey or Bradley Barker, Hathaway Consultants, at 
hathawayscholarship@wyo.gov. 
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